
 

 

14th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Parent Information Evening – Year 9 

Thursday 16th November 4:45pm – 6:35pm 

Venue: Main School Hall 

[refreshments provided from 4:15 in the Wilson Canteen] 

“Parental Support is eight times more important in determining a child’s academic success than 

social class” [Campaign for Learning] 

We would like to invite you to an Information Evening at The Coleshill School, where we will be 

providing you with essential details, strategies and resources to help you to support your child 

during this important academic year.  The most significant advantage of solid parent-teacher 

communication is that it helps improve students' academic achievements, and we recognise this 

vital link has been somewhat lost during this last few, pandemic hit, years.  

The evening will consist of a welcome talk, led by the Headteacher Ms Brindley. Following this we 

are offering a series of mini workshops, led by senior specialist staff, covering key areas such as: 

• Details on how The Coleshill School can work in partnership with parents/carers to ensure 

the best outcomes for your child. 

• Supporting your child’s mental health 

• The benefits of digital learning [it would be hugely beneficial if you bring along your child’s 

school issued iPad to this session] 

 

The school will also be providing you with an information sheet with key takeaways from the 

evening, including information about the Year 9 options process. 

This evening is designed for parents/carers and their children, so it is essential that your child 

attends the sessions with you. We value your ongoing support as concerned parents/carers and 

therefore, we strongly recommend that you attend this event so that you are fully informed of 

what lies ahead during this critical year in your child’s education.  

Should you have any queries relating to this evening, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

via enquiries@thecoleshillschool.org.uk   

I really look forward to seeing you all at the evening,  

Yours faithfully 

K Robinson 

Mrs K Robinson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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